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Bulgarian pilgrims visit Russian Ecclesiastical Mission
in Jerusalem

DECR Communication Service, 22.04.2025.

On April 22, Metropolitan Gabriel of Lovech, Bishop Michael of Constantia and a large group of pilgrims
fr om the Bulgarian Orthodox Church arrived in the Holy Land and visited the Cathedral of the Holy
Trinity of the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission. 

 The guests were warmly welcomed by Archimandrite Vassian (Zmeyev) and Hegumen Nikon
(Golovko), the head and the deputy head of the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission in Jerusalem,
respectively. 

 Metropolitan Gabriel blessed the pilgrims who arrived with him and wished everyone God's gracious
help in their pilgrimage to the Palestine biblical holy places, the Mission’s website reports. 



 Then the Bulgarian pilgrims visited the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission, wh ere they were offered Easter
treats. 

   

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/93127/
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